LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

TO: CABINET - 19 MARCH 2015

FROM: COUNCIL - 26 FEBRUARY 2015

PETITION REFERRED TO CABINET - RAYNERS LANE LIBRARY
CLOSURE

In accordance with the Council’s Petition Scheme, Council received a petition containing
over 2,000 signatures as follows

(i) Petition submitted by residents and students of Nower Hill School containing
approximately 2,300 signatures stating “We, the undersigned, deplore the proposed
closure of Harrow Libraries, particularly that of Rayners Lane, which serves a
densely populated area with very few facilities. This Library does excellent work
with students and pre-school children and serves as a hub for its diverse
community. The loss of this resource would be destructive to the life of the area.”

(i) Debate was held on the content of the petition.

RESOLVED: That the petition be referred to Cabinet for consideration.

FOR CONSIDERATION

Background documents:
Petition submitted to the Council meeting — 26 February 2015

Contact:

Elaine McEachron

Democratic & Electoral Services Manager
Direct Dial: 020 8424 1097

Email: elaine.mceachron@harrow.gov.uk



